
From: Shahnaz Ghavami 
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2005 3:17 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: FW: Revision of SES-MOD-20051206-01794 
Please incorporate the information into the file.   
  
Thanks, 
Shahnaz- 
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Steven Moreen [mailto:smoreen@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2005 12:16 PM 
To: Shahnaz Ghavami 
Subject: Revision of SES-MOD-20051206-01794 

Dear Ms. Ghavami: 
  
Thank you for your comments regarding the recently filed FCC form 312 Application.  
Unfortunately there were errors in our submission and by way of this email I wish to 
correct them. 
  
Filed:  Total EIRP 79.0 dBW     Correct:  78.3 dBW 
  
Filed:  EIRP Density  39.5 dBW/4kHz      Correct:  38.8  dBW/4kHz 
  
Filed:  Total Input Power  100 watts     Correct:  98 watts 
  
Filed:  Eastern Elevation Angle  39.8     Correct:  40.7 
  
Filed:  Western Azimuth Angle   233.5   Correct: 234.5 
  
I also want to confirm that our PDF copy of the application indicates the Point of 
Communication was designated as ALSAT. 
  
I am most appreciative of your review and comments and hope this email will serve to 
provided the corrected information. 
  
Thanks and best regards, 
  
Steve Moreen 
Engineering Consultant 
619-347-4306 
  
Filed: 


